June 14, 2011

Ms. Bonnie Hagen

Bright Energy Services

620 Mamaroneck Avenue #244
White Plains, NY 10605

Re:  Utility Rebates

Dear Bonnie,

Thank you so much for the outstanding work and support in pursuing and securing tens of
thousands of dollars for us in qualified rebates and credits resulting from our HVAC renovation
and equipment upgrades. We would never have been able to achieve these rebates without
your guidance, support and extraordinary efforts as our advocate!

We look forward to working with you on the lighting retrofit project for our 15,000 sf.office.

Thanks again!

Michael J. Simon
Princigal / Chief Financial Officer
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